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ART

Grade 2:
This month, second graders will be continuing with the element of art, color. They will create a
step-by-step drawing of an Among Us character and color it in using two primary color crayons
to create a secondary color of their choice. This time, students will be introduced on how to
properly use watercolor paint and brushes for the background.

Grade 3:
This month, third graders will be continuing with color theory. We will dive into color while
learning about the art movement, Pop Art. The students will understand basic color schemes:
primary, secondary, and complementary colors as seen in Pop Art. They will also look at and
produce art in the style of Wayne Thiebaud using a basic color scheme.

Grade 4:
This month, fourth graders will continue with color theory while learning about the art movement,
Pop Art. We will review the color wheel as well as what colors are primary, secondary, and
complementary. Students will produce artwork in the style of pop artist, Roy Lichtenstein. Using
onomatopoeia, we will learn how to create block/bubble letters and create drop shadows to
make it more three-dimensional. Students will decide what color scheme to use to best
represent their sound word.

Ms. Kim Leahy
Art Teacher
CEW and Ridge Elementary



 

 

The school year is in full swing and believe it or not the holidays are upon us!!  Our
Longwood Character Adventure is on Saturday, December 10th from 8am to 12pm

at the Middle School.  This is a SPECTACULAR event that everyone thoroughly
enjoys!

Also, do not forget CEW’s own Winter Wonderland on December 17th from 8am to
12pm.  Another event that the children are sure to enjoy!

Parent conferences are on December 13th and the 14th.  Children have half days on
these dates!  Be sure that you have scheduled your appointment with your child’s

teacher!

CEW DOES IT R.I.G.H.T.!

Happy Holidays!



HEALTH OFFICE INFORMATION

December 2022

As the days get shorter and colder we are now getting ourselves completely ready for the Winter Season to begin. In these
winter months we want to ensure that our children stay healthy & warm. Please be sure that you send your children to school

dressed appropriately for the weather. Items such as coats, boots, hats & gloves may be needed. The students will be
continuing to go outside for recess weather permitting so we recommend warm layers.

December 5th – 11th is National hand washing awareness week, with cold and flu season upon us it is always good practice to
teach / show our students how to wash their hands PROPERLY.

December it is important to remember safety with our toys and gifts. Be sure to read all warning labels and age
recommendations as some items contain small parts or other items that may not be appropriate for all ages or abilities.

We look forward to a wonderful, safe, happy and healthy conclusion to 2022.

Mrs. Jeanne Lucero, RN

Jeanne.lucero@longwoodcsd.org

631-345-2760 - phone

631-345-2170 - fax


